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Friday 21st January 2022 
 

Dear Parents, 
 

Languages Day – Friday 4th February  

 
We are delighted to share that Smith’s Wood Primary Academy will be celebrating languages in style 
linking to the start of the Beijing Winter 2022 Olympics!  
 
During ‘Languages Day’, the pupils will be participating in a variety of fun lessons and activities to 
broaden their language knowledge.  
 
To aid pupils’ enjoyment of languages on ‘Languages Day’, we are inviting them to dress up for the day. 
The teachers have chosen a country who are participating in the Winter Olympics for their year 
group (please see below). The children can join in with this theme by dressing in the colours of their 
year group's flag or be more imaginative and creative, by dressing in a culturally relevant fashion. For 
example: a traditional outfit or even a landmark!   
 
In KS1/EYFS, the chosen countries are: 
Nursery: United Kingdom (Flag: blue, white, red) 
Reception: France (Flag: blue, white, red) 
Year 1: Spain (Flag: red, yellow) 
Year 2: Belgium (Flag: black, yellow, red) 
 
In KS2, the chosen countries are:  
Year 3: China (Flag: red, yellow) 
Year 4: Romania (Flag: blue, yellow, red) 
Year 5: Norway (Flag: red, white, blue) 
Year 6: Netherlands (Flag: red, white, blue) 
 
If you are not participating in ‘Languages Day’, please send your child to school in full school uniform.  

 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch with your child’s class teacher. 
 
Many thanks, 
Mrs Barton 


